
Well this week certainly wasn’t the week we had planned! We got off to a good start and then were rudely 

interrupted by the snow. We hope you all enjoyed some fun times whilst you were off school and  

 

This week the children have; 

 Multiplied mixed number fractions by whole numbers 

 Planned a newspaper report 

They would have then;  

 Written a newspaper report 

 Enjoyed a Paperless Day 

 Completed their art work inspired by Peter Thorpe 

So next week, having reviewed our plans, we shall be; 

 Enjoying a week of activities inspired by a performance of ‘Alice in Wonderland’ which 

takes place on Tuesday.  

 Endeavour to complete our art work inspired by Peter Thorpe  

 Complete some art work inspired by our adventure into the world of Alice in Wonderland 

 

Buster’s Book Club 

In assembly this week Year 5 won the Buster’s Book Club award! Well done to those 15 children achieving, 

exceeding and recording their weekly Buster’s Book Club read. Can we try and beat our numbers for next 

week and get even more children reading?  
 

 

World Book Day 

Further to the email sent out on Wednesday 28th February, the school will now be celebrating World Book 

Day on Thursday 8th March and we are inviting the children to come to school dressed as their favourite 

book character.  

 
 

Homework 

 

It has been difficult to set homework this week as it is normally an opportunity for the children to 

consolidate knowledge in areas covered in class. If you are looking for something to do, the children can 

always log-in to the Active Learn portal and revisit any activities they have been set previously.  

 

Spellings 

Due to the short week we will continue with learning the spellings we started on Monday. These will be 

tested in school on Friday 9th March. 

 

Times tables 

Please remember to use Times Table Rockstars as a way to improve and maintain accuracy of recall in times 

tables. Times Tables will be tested on Thursday 8th March. 

 

Stay warm this weekend,  

 

Mrs Culver and The Year 5 Teaching Team 


